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THE PIZZA HUT FOUNDATION AWARDS TWO TD FOOD GROUP EMPLOYEES 

HONOLULU (January 4, 2023) – The Pizza Hut Foundation recently awarded a $2,000 scholarship to two 

TD Food Group, Inc. employees. Samantha Clark, an employee at Oneawa Pizza Hut in Kailua, and 

Davianaree Sese, an employee at Mangilao Pizza Hut in Guam, were each awarded a scholarship out of 

100 finalists. They were selected based on their financial need, passion for impacting others, leadership, 

dedication and action, educational goals, and commitment to social good in and around our Pizza Hut 

communities.  

The scholarship will help Clark continue her education at Windward Community College as she works 

towards joining the RadTech program. Sese is pursuing her nursing degree at the University of Guam. 

Clark has been a Pizza Hut employee for four years and Sese has been with the company for three.   

 



Pizza Hut Hawaii photo (from left to right): Cynthia Julian, Samantha Clark, and Monica Rentiquiano. 

 

Pizza Hut Guam photo (from left to right): Jeanna Acafalle, Davianaree Sese, and Elsie Reyes 

About Pizza Hut Foundation 
The Pizza Hut Foundation, a 501c(3) non-profit organization, allows Pizza Hut franchisees to give back to 
team members and communities. For more information about the Pizza Hut Foundation, visit 
PizzaHutFoundation.org. 
 
About TD Food Group 
TD Food Group operates 60 Pizza Hut and Taco Bell restaurants throughout the Hawaiian Islands and 13 
Pizza Hut and Taco Bell restaurants in Guam and Saipan.  
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